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Top DEP Stories 
 
Morning Call: Record-high level of radon found in Lehigh County home 
http://www.mcall.com/news/breaking/mc-lehigh-county-high-radon-20161117-story.html 
 
Mentions 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Perdue plan to offset air pollution by using out-of-state credits draws comments 
from 4 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/perdue-plan-to-offset-air-pollution-by-using-out-
of/article_5bba0f7c-acf1-11e6-bedf-23e11b3862d7.html 
 
Climate Change 
 
Reading Eagle: Climate fight 'irreversible," governments at U.N. climate talks say 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/climate-fight-irreversible-bovernments-at-un-climate-talks-
say 
 
WITF: Climate scientists, activists wait for Trump course on environment 
http://www.newsworks.org/index.php/local/item/98917-climate-scientists-activists-wait-for-trump-
course-on-environment 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Reading Eagle: Berks County Industrial Development Authority planned park to feature trail 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/berks-county-industrial-development-authority-planned-
park-to-feature-trail 
 
Energy 
 
Lock Haven Express: County encourages natural gas; Beech Creek could get pipeline 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2016/11/county-encourages-natural-gas-beech-creek-
could-get-pipeline/ 
 
StateImpact PA: Natural gas and renewables will be ‘big winners’, says IEA chief 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/11/17/natural-gas-and-renewables-will-be-big-winners-
says-iea-chief/#more-43421 
 
Centre Daily Times: Penn State students rally for renewable energy 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/education/penn-state/article115396023.html 
 
Morning Call: Gas and electric companies turning up the heat on utility impostor scams 
http://www.mcall.com/business/mc-gas-and-electric-companies-turning-up-the-heat-on-utility-
imposter-scams-20161116-story.html 
 
Pennlive: Energy company flips switch on second natural gas power plant in Pa 
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http://www.pennlive.com/midstate/index.ssf/2016/11/energy_company_flips_switch_on.html#incart_r
iver_index 
 
abc27: Home heating assistance available for low-income families 
http://abc27.com/2016/11/17/home-heating-assistance-available-for-low-income-families/ 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: New details emerge for IAC site in Carlisle 
http://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/carlisle/new-details-emerge-for-iac-site-in-
carlisle/article_6c5b7866-5400-507c-8c36-a69d64b0bad3.html 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Bucks County Herald: FERC delays review for PennEast pipeline 
http://www.buckscountyherald.com/news_stories/11-17-16/FERC-delays-pipeline-review.html 
 
Princeton: Shared traits of abandoned gas, oil wells could aid cheaper, more effective cleanup 
http://www.princeton.edu/main/news/archive/S47/93/15Q03/index.xml?section=science  
 
NGI: Peoples Natural Gas Joins Partnership to Sniff Out Methane Leaks in Pittsburgh 
http://www.naturalgasintel.com/articles/108459-peoples-natural-gas-joins-partnership-to-sniff-out-
methane-leaks-in-pittsburgh  
 
Legal Intelligencer: Court Rebuffs DEP's New Chapter 78a Oil and Gas Regulations 
http://www.thelegalintelligencer.com/home/id=1202772710472/Court-Rebuffs-DEPs-New-Chapter-
78a-Oil-and-Gas-Regulations?mcode=1202615324341&slreturn=20161018091548 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Pennlive: Lehigh Co. home sets record for radon levels 
http://www.pennlive.com/midstate/index.ssf/2016/11/lehigh_co_home_sets_record_for.html#incart_ri
ver_index 
 
WBRE: DEP Finds Record Radon Level in Lehigh County Home 
http://www.pahomepage.com/news/dep-finds-record-radon-level-in-lehigh-county-home  
 
Morning Call: Record-high level of radon found in Lehigh County home  
http://www.mcall.com/news/breaking/mc-lehigh-county-high-radon-20161117-story.html  
 
Lehighvalleylive: Gas spike: A Lehigh Valley home's radon level just set a Pa. record 
http://www.lehighvalleylive.com/lehigh-
county/index.ssf/2016/11/gas_spike_a_lehigh_valley_home.html  
 
Vector Management 
 
Chester County Press: The phorid fly in Chester County 
http://www.chestercounty.com/2016/11/15/127618/the-phorid-fly-in-chester-county 
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Waste 
 
Reading Eagle: Use strict enforcement to change city attitudes on trash 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/editorial-use-strict-enforcement-to-change-city-attitudes-
on-trash 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Cumberland County to explore electronic recycling options 
http://cumberlink.com/news/local/cumberland-county-to-explore-electronic-recycling-
options/article_cde6eeb4-29a0-5033-b64a-051b8db39636.html 
 
Water 
 
Williamsport Sun Gazette: Drought in Northeast US likely to persist through February 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2016/11/drought-in-northeast-us-likely-to-persist-
through-february/ 
 
Williamsport Sun Gazette: Efforts commended for speedy flood damage estimates 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2016/11/efforts-commended-for-speedy-flood-damage-
estimates/ 
 
Penn St. Daily Collegian: Students react to lead in water at Nittany Apartments 
http://www.collegian.psu.edu/news/campus/article_fc14ea8e-ad30-11e6-b3c5-ef2f4108b039.html 
 
StateCollege.com: Centre County Flood Toll: 408 Homes, Businesses Damaged 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/centre-county-flood-toll-408-homes-businesses-
damaged,1470013/ 
 
Morning Call: Bethlehem sinkhole repair work nears end 
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/bethlehem/mc-bethlehem-new-street-sinkhole-repair-20161116-
story.html 
 
Doylestown Intelligencer: Drought in Northeast US expected to persist through February 
http://www.theintell.com/news/state/pa/drought-in-northeast-us-expected-to-persist-through-
february/article_772139b8-c964-5651-a8b6-2c0058336ca7.html 
 
Times Herald: Limerick supervisors OK $75.1M sale of sewer system 
http://www.timesherald.com/general-news/20161116/limerick-supervisors-ok-751m-sale-of-sewer-
system 
 
Doylestown Intelligencer: PA DEP opens PFOA, PFOS investigation in parts of Perkasie, East and West 
Rockhill  
 http://www.theintell.com/news/horsham-pfos/pa-dep-opens-pfoa-pfos-investigation-in-parts-of-
perkasie/article_1ded01f2-acfd-11e6-bea8-1f7ab65406d1.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Developer: Salisbury Township blocks apartment complexes by not providing 
public water 
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http://lancasteronline.com/insider/developer-salisbury-township-blocks-apartment-complexes-by-not-
providing-public/article_72ccedf4-ad07-11e6-b8a0-c37f895f4084.html 
 
New Castle News: Shenango sewer line extension moving closer 
http://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/shenango-sewer-line-extension-moving-
closer/article_00f28d9e-a684-50b8-9ff2-fb08dafb20a9.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pennlive: 75-acre mountain fire continues to smolder in Cumberland County 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2016/11/75-acre_mountain_fire_continue.html#incart_river_home 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Brush fire risk continues 
http://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/2016-11-17/Front_Page/Brush_fire_risk_continues.html 
 
abc27: Mountain fire sparks warning from warden 
http://abc27.com/2016/11/17/mountain-fire-sparks-warning-from-warden/ 
 
WGAL: E-15 gas now sold at Sheetz stores could void some car warranties 
http://www.wgal.com/article/e-15-fuel-blend-now-being-sold-at-sheetz-stores/8303308 
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